SUMMARY OF TRANSPORTATION BOARD ACTION
Subject:
Central West Focus Area Plan
Meeting Date:
October 24, 2013
Recommendation:
The Board voted unanimously to provide the Council with the following comments:

· The Central West Plan should be coordinated with ongoing public transportation planning and infrastructure investments.
· Consideration should be given to the future need to improve Estes Drive and all potential options should be evaluated.

· The proposed bicycle lanes should be provided behind the planting strip rather than adjacent to the automobile travel lanes.      

Vote:


5 – 0
Board members: Michael Parker (Chair), Whit Rummel, Mark Stanton, Jeffery Runge, Mirta Mihovilovic
